Mr. Kris W. Lethin
P.O. Box 264, Seldovia, Alaska 99663
Ph. 907-360-6363, Email: kwlethin@dancingeagles.com

November 26, 2013

City of Seldovia Tax Payers
Seldovia, Alaska 99663

Dear City of Seldovia Tax Payers, Property Owners,

I am enclosing a proposed expansion of the City of Seldovia Boundary that | have put before the
State of Alaska, Local Boundary Commission for their consideration and they have agreed to
take up my proposal in the January meeting to discuss this proposal (date to be determined). It is
important that the Boundary Commission hear from all of you about this proposed change
whether you are in favor or apposed. Email: LBC@alaska.gov and kwlethin@dancingeagles.com
I have enclosed my letters and proposal to the Boundary Commission for your review and
consideration.

You are an owner of record in the City Limits of Seldovia and need to express your opinion
before the Boundary Commission. If you wish to get notices of this Boundary Commission
meeting please go to the following web site to sign up for notices of their meetings to participate.
http://list.state.ak.us/soalists/DCED-LocalBoundaryCommission/jl.htm You will be able to
telephonically participate in the meeting of the Boundary Commission or write an email or letter
to the Commission with a copy to me for a future petition.

If you are not a registered voter in the City of Seldovia you need to get registered as soon as
possible to participate in the future of this community by voting for local officers in Seldovia.
Mayor and Council members make decisions about your property taxes in the City of Seldovia,
S0 you can participate by voting (absentee or in person). You need to have resided here for (30)
thirty days to be eligible to register. Contact the City office for registration information (907)
234-7643. The Mayor and two council members are up for election this coming October 2014.

The Boundary Commission can be contacted at the following address: Brent Williams, staff
Division of Community and Regional Affairs, Department of Community, Commerce, and
Economic Development, 550 West 7th Ave., Suite 1640, Anchorage, AK 99501-3510
Phone: 269-4559, Fax: 269-4539, E-mail: LBC@alaska.gov

Your taxes are going to significantly go up if we do not make a change in our boundaries in the
very near future. So, please participate in this long overdue discussion and need.

Sincerely,

T2

Kris W. Lethin
Concerned City of Seldovia Citizen and Tax Payer
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